
Good afternoon, I'm a Ward 1 resident and am 100% supportive of the zoning commission upzoning the site at 1617 U St., NW. I live 5 minutes

away and think more housing in our neighborhood will help support local businesses, and keep more long-term residents here who can enrich the

community overall.

Also, I think we should consistently support building plentiful and affordable housing in areas of DC that are transit-rich and very walkable. This is

good for reducing car-centric infrastructure and reducing our impact on climate change.
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